
Lord, hear our prayer: 
 Jim Huntington - heart bypass surgery 

 Janet Gragalot, health issues - friend of Terry & Linda Trautman 

 Marilyn Kay Rathsman - Cara Jeffries’ sister-in-law 

 Hal Buttrell - long-time friend of Ann & Bill Haas 

 Sherry Nelsen - surgery, friend of Bill and Ann Haas 

 Lucinda Smith, friend of Brenda Shireman - kidney transplant. 

 Michelle Archer, a friend of Janet Isbell. 

 All the families who have lost loved ones over the past months 

  Brian Babb – Navy Reserves 

 Alex Bednarek – Navy 

 Brayden K. Barthlow – Air Force 

 Chris Fuhs – Army National Guard 

 Billy Joe Fletcher – Army  

 Abby Pongracz - Air Force 

 Daniel Kotnik - U.S. Army 

THIS WEEK AT FIRST LUTHERAN 

Sunday, 1/31  
 8:45 a.m. Classic Worship Service 
 11:15 a.m. Casual Worship Service 

Monday, 2/1 OFFICE CLOSED 
 7:00-8:30 p.m. Boy Scout Troop meetings (FH) 

Tuesday, 2/2 
 5:30 - 6:15 p.m. Zumba Class (FH) 
 7:00 p.m. Fellowship, Christian Ed, Stewardship, & Evangelism 

 Team mtgs (if applicable) 

Wednesday, 2/3 
 9:00 a.m. Word on Wednesdays (Men’s Bible Study) 
 6:30 p.m. Praise Team practice 
 7:00 - 8:30 p.m. Boy Scout Venture Crew meeting 

Thursday, 2/4  
 5:30 - 6:15 p.m. Zumba Class (FH) 
 6:30 - 7:30 p.m. Cub Scout Den Meetings (CR) 

Friday, 2/5 OFFICE CLOSED  

Saturday, 2/6 
 8:00 a.m.  Men’s Reunion 

Sunday, 2/7  
 8:45 a.m. Classic Worship Service 
 11:15 a.m. Casual Worship Service 

BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEK 
Anna Griffin Heatherly (2/4) 
Jenna Huebel Bednarek (2/6) 

Rebecca Huebel (2/6) 

FOOD FOR LIFE 

In January, First Lutheran Church is collecting the following for the  
LOVE CHAPEL FOOD PANTRY: 

 ALL KINDS OF DRY GOODS, SUCH AS: 
CEREALS 

BEANS 
PASTAS 

RICE, etc. 

CANNED PROTEIN MEALS, SUCH AS: 
RAVIOLI 

SPAGHETTI AND MEATBALLS 
CLAM CHOWDER 

CHILI WITH BEEF, etc. 

MONETARY CONTRIBUTIONS ARE GRACIOUSLY 
ACCEPTED! 

Love Chapel’s Christmas basket distribution, they gave away 1,313 
family baskets, 810 Bibles, and shared prayers w/75-80 recipients. 

Thank you for your generous support in feeding our community! 

Thank you!, The Social Ministry Team 

Your 2020 Giving Envelopes are in your mailbox.   

Be sure to pick them up. 

SCOUT SUNDAY - FEBRUARY 14TH 

We are celebrating Scout Sunday on February 14th with a flag 
retirement ceremony. 

Please join the Scouts at 9:45 am on Sunday at the fire pit.  
We will be conducting an official ceremony in uniforms, with 

readings and maybe a bugler. 

Also, please stop by anytime Saturday to see the Scouts in action.  They will be 
camping, some in winter shelters that they built themselves.  See some of the 
outdoor cooking techniques.  They will also have a gateway constructed. 

If you have any questions, please contact Brian Jones, cell phone 812-344-3769. 

Thanks for supporting our Scouts!  


